NSP LETTER

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
BOX 2045

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION Re:

BOX 871 Proposed NSP 304
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

Proposed NSL

Gentlemen:
I have exagined the application dated 7/13/56
for tie Bl Paso Neturel Gas Co. Farnsworth #2-C 4—26-37
Operator Lease and Well Yo, S=T-R

and my recommendations are as follows:

0.K.-However, I question the administrative approval of the unit including

the NR/, SB/4~—C.R.

0.K.-—~J.N.R. Open portion of hole covers the bottom 60' of the Tansill,

All of the Yates aud the top 40' of the 7 Rivers

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMIS3ION

Enginesr






